
WILLENHALL FRAMEWORK PLAN
MOAT STREET & VILLIERS STREET DRAFT PROPOSALS

Note:
All drawings and site photos are ©ARCADIS unless otherwise stated.

You can complete a feedback form telling us your thoughts about the draft proposals shown in this exhibition. Online forms are 
available to complete here and via the Councils website. Your feedback will help us:

•	 Understand which elements of the housing proposals you like / don’t like

•	 Understand whether there are any other elements we should take into consideration when developing our proposals

There may be further amendments to the proposals subject to the findings of ongoing survey work. 

The indicative timeline below shows the next steps in this journey.

NEXT STEPS

NEXT STEPS

Development of draft proposals
for Moat Street/Villiers Street
February to October 2022

WE ARE HERE
Public engagement on Moat Street / 

Villiers Street draft proposals
November / December 2022

Approval of the Willenhall 
Framework Plan
February 2022

Analysis of feedback following 
public engagement

December 2022

Decision relating to outline planning 
application

2023

Submission of outline 
planning application

Early 2023

Submission of reserved 
matters application (subject 

to approval of outline)
Late 2023

Progressing the Moat Street/
Villiers Street Proposals

Precedent Image

https://surveys.walsall.gov.uk/s.asp?k=166913401375
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